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Hi, Ben

Please see attached letter and let me know if you have questions.  Hopefully, we can get this form revised by early May. 
Let me know if that time frame does not work for you.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Active Mines Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113   |   Cell 720.601.2276 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

2020_ARR_DRMS_Review.pdf 
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April 15, 2021 

 

Ben Moline, P.E., Senior Manager 

Water Resources, Environmental Compliance & Renewable Policy 

Coors Energy Company 

P.O. Box 4030 

Golden, CO  80402 

 

Re: Keenesburg Mine (Permit No. C-1981-028), Review of 2020 ARR  

   

Dear Mr. Moline: 

 

I am reviewing the 2020 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR) for the Keenesburg Mine (submitted to the 

Division on March 5, 2021).  As part of the review, I am checking that the ARR form for 2020 is consistent 

with the ARR Form for 2019.  In particular, the acreage values in the left hand column in the new form (2020) 

should be identical to the values in the right hand column of the old form (2019).  The version of the 2019 ARR 

form that should be considered is the most recent version: the one submitted to the Division on July 24, 2021.  

I see that the values do not match.  Please revise the 2020 form so that the left hand column is correct, and then 

add acreage values to the middle columns, as appropriate.   

 

The values in the middle columns could be the result of reclamation or other on-the-ground changes to site 

conditions.  Alternatively, acreages in the middle columns could be based on a more accurate survey or based 

on an administrative change (e.g., a change in the classification of a particular parcel).  Given the time that we 

spent on the 2019 form, I doubt that survey or administrative changes are needed, but please consider this 

possibility.   

 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 

720.601.2276.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 
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